



Highfield Lane, Maidenhead, Berkshire, SL6 3AX Tel: 01628 629415 Email: enquiries@coxgreen.com

November 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Music Department Winter Concert 2018

On Thursday 22nd November the Music Department is presenting a 'Winter Concert' at 7pm in the Theatre. The groups participating include the Junior Jazz Orchestra, Jazz Orchestra, Concert Band, Junior Band, Chamber Choir, Choir and various soloists.

There will certainly be something for everyone whatever your musical taste.

Ticket donations are £6.50 for adults and £4.00 for concessions. Please return the reply slip below to the Music Department indicating your ticket requirements.
Yours sincerely The Model Tom McDonough Learning Leader Music
★ MUSIC DEPARTMENT WINTER CONCERT REPLY SLIP
PLEASE RETURN TO MUSIC DEPARTMENT
Student Name: Form:
I require adult tickets and concession tickets
I enclose \pm (cash/cheque made payable to Cox Green School, with student's name, form and Winter Concert written on reverse)
Parent signature: Date: Date: